12/21/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
·  On December 22nd we will be sending home I-Ready results for Math and Reading, for grades 1st-5th. If you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher. 
· Attached you will find our January Event Calendar.
· Attached you will find pictures from our Lost and Found. Please be sure to look it over. If anything belongs to your child, please call the main office. We will be donating the lost items on January 16th. 
· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch for the month of January. Our menus can be found on the district website.​
· Progress reports were finalized on December 19th and are available through OnCourse Connect.
· Just a reminder that Friday, December 22nd is an early dismissal day. Dismissal time for preschool is at 12:00 pm. Dismissal time for all other grades is at 12:20 pm. 
· Just a reminder that school is closed from December 25-January 1st. School will be back in session on January 2nd.

We hope you have a joyful holiday with those you love! See you in the New Year! 

